January 2013

Dear Praying Friends
Thank you all é . s and fai support throughout our ministry. We appreciate you all very much.
As we begm th% reminded of how far we have come. Ten years ago this month we began our

......

our ministry. We will be working. with a couple from the island of Nukuoro. We hope to have the additional
support raised and be on our way in 2014,

We told you in our last letter that we had another contract on our house. This contract fell through at the last
minute. We have prayed much about this matter and have decided to keep the house. The Lord has shut the door
every time, so we think that it is His will for us to keep our home for now. We do not get to be in it much, but
God knows that as well.

The trip that we wanted to take to the Dominican Republic seems to be on hold also. We will continue to be in
contact with that missionary though, in case things change there.

We are planning to work in a couple of churches that need some building done over the next few months. Pray
that we will have safety and wisdom during these projects.

We have several praye?‘ requests and ask that you please remember them.
N\
1) Salvation for Anna, Amy, James, Mike, J.L., and Marie
2) Needed support for the Nukuoro, Micronesia work
3) Health and safety
4) Unspoken

Thank you for praying. It means so much to us.
Jack & Melinda



